
Gabriel Guthrie 
 
My family has been travelling from Pennsylvania to Wyoming to vacation for the last 4 years and
one of the things that keeps us coming back is amount of great fishing opportunities such as Boysen
reservior. My family and I urge the Wyoming DEQ to reconsider allowing such a large and
potentially harmful project to occur so close to and dump waste water treated or not, into the
reservoir. That body of water has become part of our annual trip and there are no doubt countless
other people that share our affinity for it. To have it degraded by waste water from well drilling
would be a catastrophe for the fishery and the state of Wyoming. Even the best laid plans can have
unintended consequences and I do not believe that destroying this fine body of water with drilling
waste is a risk worth taking. Thank you for your time.
 


